
Please do not pass this Amendment or The Bill 2021.  There is no affordable, consistent replacement for the things this bill want to 
cut.  AFTER Oregon replaces coal with Nuclear, Then coal will be easy to cut back.  Natural Gas is cleaner than coal, it is ridiculous 
to expect the general population to pay the extremely high rates of electricity to heat their homes.  

This bill will bankrupt the average citizen because of the high costs of complying with these draconian rules.


